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FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“An intense greenish-yellow. The
ripe aromas feature stewed apple
and other fruit along with hints of
hazelnut. The palate is smooth and
expansive with a slightly creamy
feel and bold finish.”

AUGUST, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“An intense greenish-yellow. The
ripe aromas feature stewed apple
and other fruit along with hints of
hazelnut. The palate is smooth and
expansive with a slightly creamy
feel and bold finish.”

AUGUST, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“An intense greenish-yellow. The
ripe aromas feature stewed apple
and other fruit along with hints of
hazelnut. The palate is smooth and
expansive with a slightly creamy
feel and bold finish.”

AUGUST, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

FAMIGLIA BIANCHI CHARDONNAY

SAN RAFAEL, MENDOZA, ARGENTINA

90
POINTS

“An intense greenish-yellow. The
ripe aromas feature stewed apple
and other fruit along with hints of
hazelnut. The palate is smooth and
expansive with a slightly creamy
feel and bold finish.”

AUGUST, 2022


